Circular to members # 18
November 5, 2013



Security measures adopted by installing
CCTV Cameras and deploying Police force in block 22

Members are informed that the Association has installed CCTV Cameras all over block 22 (in first phase) and a command and control room has been setup at the Association secretariat to keep Ariel watch over the area round the clock and 7 days a week.

The Association has invested a huge amount on this security arrangement out of its meager resources and has yet to invest more on account of recurring expenses on employment of operators and other security staff and for arranging certain equipment and facilities in the command and control room for its smooth and effective functioning.

The Executive Committee in its meeting held on 7th instant has decided to collect a monthly contribution of Rs. 1,000/- only towards security services within block 22 only, so as to meet with its recurring expenses. The committee members have deposited their contribution then and there to take start on the job.

In the greater interest of safety and security in the area in these crucial days of lawlessness, it has become imperative to adopt such security measures and therefore members in block 22 are requested to start paying Rs. 1,000/- per month from the month of September 2013 or a lump sum amount of Rs. 12,000/- at a time for a full year, so that the Association could be able to carry on this service project successfully.

Soon, such arrangements will be made in block 21 (in second phase) and then in other blocks as well.
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